
Public Notices 

Mt. Hood National Forest: Draft Decision Notice for Environmental Assessment. The Mt. Hood National 
Forest, Barlow Ranger District has prepared a draft decision notice and finding of no significant impact (draft 
DN/FONSI) and a final environmental assessment (EA) for the Rocky Restoration project. These documents 
are available on the Mt. Hood National Forest website at: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=48037. 
The Rocky project is located in T3S, R10E, sections 35-36; T3S, R11E, sections 35-36; T3S, R12E, section 
31; T4S, R10E, sections 1-3, 10-15; T4S, R11E, sections 1-23, 26-27; and T4S, R12E, section 6, Willamette 
Meridian; Wasco County, OR. The draft decision is the Proposed Action Alternative, which includes 
vegetation, fuels, and roads treatments. The Responsible Official is Kameron Sam, Barlow District Ranger. 
This draft DN/FONSI is subject to objection pursuant to Forest Service regulations at 36 CFR 218. Only 
individuals or organizations that submitted specific written comments during a designated opportunity for 
public participation (scoping or the 30-day public comment period) may object (36 CFR 218.5). Notices of 

objection must meet the requirements of 36 CFR 218.8. Objections must be filed with the Objection 
Reviewing Officer within 45 days from the date of the publication of this notice of opportunity to object. This 
publication date is the exclusive means for calculating the time to file an objection. The Objection Reviewing 
Officer is the Forest Supervisor. An objection should be addressed to the Forest Supervisor at any of the 
following addresses. For postal delivery, mail to: Forest Supervisor, Objection Reviewing Officer, Mt. Hood 
National Forest, 16400 Champion Way, Sandy OR 97055; hand-deliveries may also occur at this address. 
Hand deliveries may occur between 8:00am and 4:30pm (closed 11:30am to 12:30pm daily), Monday 
through Friday, excluding Federal holidays. For emailed objections, email: objections-pnw-
mthood@fs.fed.us. Electronic objections must be submitted as part of an actual e-mail message, or as an 
attachment in Microsoft Word format (.doc), rich text format (.rtf) or portable document format (.pdf) only. 
Emails submitted to email addresses other than the one listed above, or in formats other than those listed, 
or containing viruses, will be rejected. Objections may also be faxed to: Forest Supervisor, Attn: Objections, 

at 503-668-1413. It is the responsibility of the objector to confirm receipt of objections submitted by 
electronic mail. For further information regarding objection procedures, contact Michelle Lombardo, 503-
668-1796. The U.S. Department of Agriculture is an equal opportunity provider and employer.  
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